
Hello Friends!

I’m thrilled to share that I’m coming to town to appear with my “home” opera company
when I appear in Verdi’s “Rigoletto” with Opera Columbus. This thrilling opera has it all:
love, danger, tragedy, and curses all wrapped up in a visceral score and a spectacular set.

Performances will be Friday, March 31 and Saturday, April 1 both at 7:30 pm at the gorgeous
Ohio Theatre and will feature a world-class cast accompanied by the Columbus Symphony
Orchestra.

I’ll also be performing at the Historic St. Paul AME Church (where I grew up and first found
my love for singing) on Saturday, April 8 at 5 pm in a concert entitled "Arias and Art Songs.”
The program will feature some of my favorite operatic repertoire as well as art songs
composed by African American composers. The concert will feature some wonderful
collaborative artists, is free and open to the public, and is part of St. Paul’s 200th
Anniversary Celebration.

Count Monterone (Rigoletto)
Opera Columbus
The Ohio Theatre (39 East State Street)
March 31, April 1, 2023
7:30 pm
TICKETS AND INFO

Solo Recital
St. Paul AME Church (639 East Long Street)
April 8, 2023
5:00 pm

FREE ADMISSION

I hope I’ll see you at the opera and/or the concert!

Best, 
Eric
www.ericmckeeverbaritone.com

Eric McKeever, Baritone

https://www.operacolumbus.org/rigoletto/
http://www.ericmckeeverbaritone.com/
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